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Looking Ahead 
Jan. 

Collaboration Day (no school for students) 18 

Gr. 3 & 4 @ Bull Congress   22 

Last Day for 30 Level Courses   22 
Last Day for 10 & 20 Level Courses  23 

Jr. B-Ball @ Sedgewick    23 
School Council Meeting (7:00pm)  23 

Jr. B-Ball @ New Norway   25-26 
Jr. B-Ball @ Forestburg    30 

Semester Break (school closed)   31 

Feb. 
School Closed     1 

Sr. G B-Ball @ Quad    1-2 
Report Cards (7-12)    4 

Jr. B-Ball vs Killam    6 

Staff Meeting (Early Dismissal 2:35pm)  7 
Sr. B-Ball vs Hay Lakes    7 

Jr. B-Ball @ ECKS    8
  

Winter Attire 
Parents are reminded that Board policy requires all 
students who ride the bus to wear (or carry) clothing 

suitable for the weather conditions. This includes 
headgear, hand covering and appropriate footwear. 

Students who arrive at school inappropriately dressed 

will not be allowed to ride home on the bus until they 
have proper gear dropped off or are picked up by a 

parent. This policy also applies to students who ride 
buses for school sports or field trips. 

 

Battle River Online Students: 
The deadline for submitting assignments 

is Monday, January 21st by 9am. 
 

Basketball       Update 
 

Our Basketball season is in full swing, with all of our 

teams competing in regular league games and 

tournaments. Our Senior High teams hosted a 

successful Lloyd Sather Tournament, with the boys 

taking home silver, and the girls taking home bronze 

– well done Darls and Dynamos! 

Congratulations also goes out to our Junior Darls and 

Dynamos who competed in Hay Lakes on the 

weekend, with the girls bringing home gold! 

Thank you to our coaches, and to the parents for 

volunteering to run the concession. 

 

Thank you to Kerri Auburn-Bovencamp, Teena 

Auburn-Kasha and Karla Borgel for donating 

the hotdogs for hot lunch this week! 
 

Travel Club Students 
Travel Club students are working on finishing up 
their Travel Module, and will be presenting to their 
parents in February. If you have an IT student, be 
sure to ask them how their presentation is coming 
along! We leave for Europe on March 21, and our 
first stop is Berlin! Here we will see a lot of history 
form our World Wars and its aftermath, including 
the Berlin Wall. We are getting very excited! 

 

Thank You! 

Thank you to all the families and 

individuals for the Christmas treats the 

staff received in December. Your kindness 

and generosity are appreciated! 
 

Accountability Pillar Survey Info 
As an annual check-up on the education system, the 
Accountability Pillar provides an opportunity for Alberta 
Education and school authorities to ensure that we are 
equipping students for success. 
The Accountability Pillar uses a set of 16 indicators. Data 
on these indicators consists of surveys of students, 
parents, and teachers on various aspects of education 
quality, student outcomes such as dropout and high 
school completion rates, and provincial assessments of 
student learning. 
From January to the end of February, Alberta Education 
will be conducting the annual Accountability Pillar 
Survey. 

 In January, parents of students in grades 4, 7 
and 10 will receive a survey from Alberta 
Education. 

 In February, students in grades 4, 7 and 10 and 
all teachers will be completing their surveys 
online at school. 

All surveys are anonymous and ask questions about 
experiences with your school. In addition to English and 
French, the parent survey is available in Chines, Punjabi, 
Arabic, Blackfoot, Dene, Cree, Korean, Spanish, Tagalog, 
and Urdu. 
Your participation in the survey helps provide important 
information on the quality of education your child is 
receiving, so we encourage you to return your survey 
promptly. 
Survey results will be available to school authorities in 
May, and will be reported publicly as part of their 3-Year 
Education Plans and Annual Education Results Reports. 
 

Next School Council Meeting is January 
23rd at 7:00pm. 

Everyone Welcome! 

 

Yearbooks Are Here! 
The 2017-2018 Yearbooks have arrived and they 
look great! If you missed out on purchasing a 
yearbook, we still have some available for $35.00. 
The yearbook is a great way to memorialize the 
school year! For more information please contact 
the school office. 
 

Senior High Exam Week 
Exam week permission forms have been sent home with 

all grade 10 and 11 students. These forms give students 
permission to leave after they have finished writing 

exams. Forms must be returned to Mrs. Omoth or Mrs. 
Robbins on or before Thursday, January 17, or students 

must remain at the school. 
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Christmas Festivities 
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Community News & Events 

Daysland Senior High Final Exam Schedule 
January 2019 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 
 

 9 10 11 

14 
 

15 16 17 18 

21 
 
 

22 
Last Day of Classes 
(30 Level) 

23 
Math 30-1/30-2 
 

Last Day of Classes 
(10-20 Level) 

24 
Social 10-1/10-2 
Biology 20 
 

ELA 30-1/30-2 
Pt. B 
 

25 
Math 10C/10-3 
Physics 20 

28 
Social 20 

29 30 
Exam make-up day 
Science 30 
 

31 
Semester Break 
(school closed) 

 

 

*Unless otherwise noted, all senior high final exams will be written at 9:00am in the regular classroom. 
Provincial exams are shown in bold type. 

 

DAYSLAND PALACE THEATRE 
Movie Information Line: 374-3774  

www.daysarts.ca 
 

February 1 & 2 7:30pm, February 3 2:00pm matinee 

No Sunday Evening Show 
RALPH BREAKS THE INTERNET 

Rated: G 
 

February 8, 9 & 10 
A DOG’S WAY HOME 

Rated: PG 
 

REEL ALTERNATIVE 
Monday, February 11 & Wednesday, February 13 

GREEN BOOK 
Rated: PG 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.daysarts.ca/

